Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Ruchi Mathur [rmathur@somaenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 2:05 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Notification_Fuel Leak Case#R00473_15101 Freedom Ave, San Leandro

Dear Mr. Detterman,

Please accept this email as SOMA’s notification to you that we are currently scheduled to collect shallow soil samples at
the site by utilizing a hand auger on Tuesday, August 9™ This field work has been scheduled based on your directive
dated July 5, 2016. Our field crew will arrive at the site at approximately 9:00 am.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call us.
Sincerely,

Ruchi Mathur

Staff Engineer

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
Phone: 925-734-6400

FAX :925-734-6401



